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I believe that it is very important for this research to continue. As someone who frequently has to 

drive long distances down a highway I have seen more than my fair share of brutal heavy vehicle 

crash and I would like to know if the systems they have in place are actually making a difference 

or if we need to start finding/Making better systems to protect not only the public but the drivers 

involved. 
 


